

Ref: 1*17*1

23 September 2013

Dr Joanna Flynn Chair Medical Board of Australia Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) **GPO Box 9958** MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Dear Dr Flynn

Thank you for the invitation to the Australian Medical Council to comment on the draft revised document, Good Medical Practice: A Code of Conduct for Doctors in Australia, as part of the public consultation process.

The AMC notes the additional minor changes made to the Code since the preliminary consultation in May 2013 and supports these recent amendments. The AMC considers that the Code continues to be a good document which guides the profession and reflects the current regulatory framework, and supports the changes proposed.

Yours sincerely

Theanne Walters

Deputy Chief Executive Officer

Thorne Walkers